
 
 

Reliability Panel’s Annual Market Performance Review 
Consultation and Public Meeting 

 
The Reliability Panel (Panel) has published the draft report on its review of the performance of the 
National Electricity Market (NEM) for the 2010-2011 financial year.  The review focusses on the 
performance of the market in terms of the reliability of the power system, the power system 
security and reliability standards, and other relevant standards and guidelines. 
 
The Panel welcomes any comments or feedback on the content, format and useability of the 
report.  Submissions may be lodged online via the AEMC Reliability Panel website and must be 
received by Friday, 13 January 2012. 
 
The Panel will make a presentation on this draft report, and provide an opportunity for comments 
and questions, at a public meeting to be held in Sydney on Wednesday, 1 February 2012. 
 
Information on the public meeting, including the registration process, will be advertised in 
December 2011. 
 
For further information on this review please contact Anita Lai at the AEMC on (02) 8296 7800 or 
panel@aemc.gov.au. 
 
 

mailto:panel@aemc.gov.au

